Letter to Applicants for the Lay Bodhisattva Precepts Transmission, July 11-17, 2020.
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The DRBA Sangha regretfully has determined that the global covid-19 pandemic will
prevent us from holding the Lay Bodhisattva Precepts Ordination in 2020. It seems clear now
that the situation regarding travel in July will not be secure or back to normal and so we must
cancel the Precept transmission for 2020 and aim for 2021. We know that many of you have
already made plans to attend the Precepts transmission but we are forced to cancel due to the
conditions of the health crisis. If you have already registered, we have your name on the
attendees list and will get back in touch with you as soon as we have fixed a date for 2021.
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In the meantime, Dharma Master Jin Yong has begun an online, bi-lingual, English-
Chinese lecture series on the Precepts for the Laity and you are welcome to listen in and
participate. The class is held on every Tuesday evening from 7:45 - 9:15, California time, or
Wednesday afternoon from 12:45 - 2:15 in Gold Coast. People can join online via
GotoMeeting, please click: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/204201997
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We hope that everyone will continue to recite the Great Compassion Mantra on behalf of
the many people affected by this new virus.
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